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Bob Ferguson 

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON 
800 Fifth Avenue #2000 • Seattle WA 98104-3188 

January 25, 2018 

SENT VIA WEB PORTAL 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: In the Matter of Pacific Power and Light Co, 2016 Power Cost Adjustment Mechanism 
Report, Docket UE-170717 

Dear Mr. King: 

Public Counsel files this letter to inform the Commission that we will not be filing responsive 
testimony in the above referenced docket. Public Counsel plans to participate in the hearing 
scheduled for May 1, 2018, and to submit briefing in this matter. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
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LISA W. GAFKEN 
Assistant Attorny General 
Public Counsel Unit 
(206) 464-6595 

LWG:cm 
Enclosures 
cc: Service List (via E-mail only) 
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